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www.universalcitybassclub.com

April 4, 2023
Meeting called to order by Daniel Kalinoski, President, on April 4, 2023 @ 7:36 pm
Pledge of allegiance was said.

Guest/Perspective New Members: No new members at this time.

Secretary Report: Accepted as published. | was not present, so Thank You Beth for
taking minutes for me.

Treasure Report: March 2023. Treasure report by Beth

Treasurer’s Report: BANK PETTY CASH
Balance Forward $3,625.25 $60.00
Total Income $230.00 $0.00
Total Expense $181.08 $0.00
Ending Balance March $3,674.17 $60.00

Tournament Report: Sammy V.acting director in training, presented the March 2023
Tournament results:

Amistad Lake 22 participants, 90 fish, total weight 192.65

Open Division: Ladies Division:

1%t Michael Williams 10 Fish, 23.08 Ibs

2" Clinton Kosub 9 Fish, 19.82 Ibs. 1*t Rhonda Kosub 4 Fish, 11.41 Ibs
3 Jeff Beach 8 Fish, 18.02 Ibs

Big Bass:
Tyler Bradfield —7.76 lbs
Heavy Team: Couples Division:
Michael Williams 10 Fish, 23.08 Ibs James Kosub 3 Fish, 8.27 Ibs
Travis Budling 5 Fish, 5.31 Ibs Rhonda Kosub 4 Fish, 11.41 Ibs
Total Weight 15 Fish, 28.39 Ibs Total Weight 7 Fish, 19.68 Ibs

Junior Boys Division: Boys_Division:

None Sammy Valdez 1 Fish, 2.12 Ibs.

Congratulations to the Winners!

The April tournament will be held on April 15 & 16 at LBJ .Weigh in Saturday,
4:00 and Sunday 2:00 at McNair Park
Weigh in for May tournament will be moved to Concho Park instead of EIm Creek




TABC;
No news reported

METRO:
The Metro meeting for March 15 was cancelled. Hopefully the April 19" meeting will happen
at 7:30pm at the VFW.

New Business:

Beth presented her research on the new hats. John McQueen will have 12 hats made. These will
be sold of a price of $20-$25 each.

Our July meeting will be held on July 11" due to July 4™ being the first Tuesday. Stan will check
with management for approval.

Our “Fund Raiser”, this year, will be held on a Saturday, May 6th at Steve Connelley’s house.
We need prizes for the Live and Silent auction. So, start getting those together. Walter has donated
a “Doe Hunt’. Doug Friesenhan has volunteered to handle this with the sell of cards (deck). Daniel
will be bringing a Ruger 308, donated to the club.

We will plan on eating at 5:00 (come earlier if you want to help with meat cutting. All plates
will be sold for $10.00 per person.

Our Menu consists of (so far):

Jeff/Jenny Mergele-Briskets

Steve/Terri C.-Sausage, tortillas, beans, dessert, cups, piknik packs, plates

John McQueen-ice, tea

Paula-Fruit Tray

Dolline-tossed green salad

David/Dotti G.-blonde brownies

Brian/Kris H.-cole slaw, beans

John/Beth D.-rolls, Watergate salad, claussen pickles

Daniel/Paola-potato salad

Ken/Pat S.-Corn

Ray/Natalie-Sausage & Rice bowl

Gabe/Laura-jalapenos

Dan McNeil-cake

Dave T.-pie

It looks like we will have plenty to eat. If you’re not on the list, you can still come and bring

a side dish.

Bring your friends and relatives, so this event can be successful!!!

Beth has updated the UCBC website, so if you have not looked at it lately?? Take a look!
If you have current pictures of any bragging “Fish”, send them to her, so she can include
them on the website. Good Job Beth!!!

Meeting Adjourned 8:03 pm

Paula Lawson
UCBC Secretary






